
October 21, 2015 

 

Dear  

I am writing to share with you an exciting opportunity that I have to participate in a 
mission’s trip to South Bronx, NY in July.  A group of people from Hope Church will be 
partnering with A House on Beekman to volunteer at their annual Kid’s Camp. A House 
on Beekman provides a seamless series of holistic programs from birth to adulthood 
that empowers our neighbors in the South Bronx to create long-term change to break 
the cycles of poverty through incarnational relationships. Our group from Hope will be 
primarily serving as camp leaders.  

As we are in the planning stages of our trip, we are seeking prayer partners. I am asking 
that you join us in praying daily that God’s will is carried out as we minister to the kids of 
the South Bronx.  

If you feel led to contribute financially to our trip, any amount would be greatly 
appreciated.  Checks can be made out to Hope Church and returned to me in the 
included envelope.  You can also drop in the offering plate at Hope Church or mail 
directly to Hope Church, 8500 Walnut Grove Road Memphis, TN 38018. Please send all 
monies in a labeled envelop with my name and South Bronx July 2016 trip. All 
donations are tax deductible. You can also donate online at 
www.hopechurchmemphis.com/GO by clicking under the Want to Give heading. Please 
register or sign in online for tax purposes then choose my trip 2016 July 2-9 South 
Bronx GO Missions- Kids Camp. Select the Action Contribute to the mission trip or on 
behalf of an individual.  

I thank you in advance for your prayers for our trip.  Prayer is the most significant 
contribution that can be made, and a way to participate in this ministry without leaving 
home.  I am confident that we will see God at work, and look forward to sharing my 
experience in NYC with you.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 
phone number, email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristina Tubinis 


